
 
22nd February 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Kingfishers & Woodpeckers trip to Burghley House, Stamford 

 

Kingfishers class at Gedney Hill and Woodpeckers class at Shepeau Stow are visiting Burghley House in Stamford, on Thursday 

10th March 2022.  

 

The children will take part in activities including games and dance, 

sampling Tudor food and learning about Kings and Queens.  

 

Children will need a packed lunch and a drink in disposable 

packaging; packed lunches can also be ordered from school in the 

usual way. 

 

Please have the children in school by 8.45am as the coach will be 

leaving at 9.00am promptly 

 

We hope to be back by approximately 3.15pm but we will endeavour to let you know if that changes significantly. 

Spending money will not be required and no electronic devices will be allowed. 

 

The cost of the trip is as follows:  

Cost of the entry to Burghley House  £348.50 

Transport by coach:   £220.00 

Total cost per child:    £ 12.99 

 

We are asking for a suggested voluntary contribution per child of £10.00 
 

Payments need to be made via Parentmail: Payments - Shop, we’d prefer no cash to be 

handed in at school 
 

In addition to electronic consent via Parentmail, please sign and return the permission slip at the bottom of the page 

by Friday 25th February 2022 if you wish your child to attend.  

 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

Executive Headteacher 

 

I give permission for my child ……………………………………. to go to Burghley House, Stamford on Thursday 10th  

March 2022. 

Signed………………………………………………………………………………………parent/carer     

I enclose a £10 voluntary contribution   

  Please tick  

I have paid via Parentmail   

 


